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Connecting to the Resnet WI-FI

Problem:
Connecting to Resnet WI-FI

Problem Solution:
Follow the How To guide below.

How To:

Open a list of the available Wi-Fi networks on your device.
Select the Resnet network and click connect.
Open a browser on your device. You should see one of the following pages.
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If you cannot see either of the pages above, type in and navigate to the address www.falmouth.ac.uk. This should direct you to one of the above pages.

Follow the on-screen prompts and instructions that will lead you to set up your connection to the network.

If you have any problems getting connected to the Resnet Wi-Fi, please contact the Service Desk.
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Following the current national lockdown, the planned retur of students after the holidays has been severely
impacted with the Government restricting movement to essential travel only, with limited exceptions to the rule.

In order to ensure the safety and support of all students on campus we need to be able to confirm which rooms
are occupied. To aid this, we have cleared the ResNet cache so that you will need to re-register your devices,
which is why you are seeing this message.

We apologise for the brief inconvenience. Please be assured that once registered, Resnet will continue to
operate as before, there will be no additional monitoring

As you have either remained over the Christmas break or returned to campus since, there are some tasks you
might need to complete. We will email a list of inks once you have re-registered your device(s).

Please remember that Glasney Lodge is open 24/7 and there is always someone to help no matter what the

issue. You can email the team on halls help@! Uk or call 01326 253503

Finally, the SU is currently working online so please do reach out to them via in

@thesu.org.uk

Click here when you are ready.





